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Pursuant to ARS §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to members of the HFD Governing Board and to the public that the Governing Board may have a 
quorum for the County Meeting at the Hellsgate Fire Department, Station 21, 80 S. Walters Lane, Star Valley, AZ 85541, on June 22nd, 2020 at 1 p.m.  

 

NOTICE OF POSTING 

June 22nd, 2020 

 

HELLSGATE FIRE DEPARTMENT COUNTY MEETING  

BOARD QUARUM POSTING NOTICE 

     

 

 

A majority of the Hellsgate Fire District Fire Board members may 
be present during the Hellsgate Fire Department County Meeting 
scheduled for June 22nd, 2020 located at 80 S. Walters Lane, Star 
Valley, AZ 85541 @1 p.m. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Angie Lecher, On behalf and with Permission of Board Clerk, Garah Monnich 

Nick Fitch, Clerk of the Board 

 
 

Posted by:     Angie Lecher  Date:     6/21/2020  Time:     12:00 PM 


